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November 2022 

 

Dear families, 

 

School and Nursery Fund Contribution 

 

To develop and enrich your children’s first hand experiences whilst at school, we request a one off contribution 

at the start of the academic year.  This covers the costs of materials for practical activities including cookery, 

sewing, science, art and design technology. This also funds other larger in school events such as road safety 

workshops and a whole school pantomime or live nativity. 

 

Last year this school fund paid for the following events and resources; 

 

• Smoothie bar as part of the healthy carnival 

• Theatre workshops 

• Resources for topics – Babies, Around the world, Space, Chinese New Year, Diwali, Victorians 

• Maths and phonics resources 

• Super scientists day equipment  

• Creative arts week resources 

• World Book Day prizes 

• Chicks and caterpillars in Early Years 

• Easter egg raffle and Easter arts resources 

• Feeling good day supplies 

• Jubilee celebrations resources 

• Visit from the owls (First Class falconry) 

• Christmas art resources, party treats and  gifts from Father Christmas  

Without this contribution we would not be able to include these wonderful experiences and activities for your 

children within the school year. We feel that this one-off request removes the need for us to do what many 

schools do and ask for small contributions throughout the year for events and resources. (This is with the 

exception of any trips which involve coach hire or charitable collections). 

 

This year we are requesting a contribution of £20 per child for Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and   

£10 for Nursery children (due to attending half of the week). 

 

This can be paid online through your School Cash Office account (Scopay). If you do not have an access code 

for this, please contact the school office to set one up.   

 

To support families at this financially challenging time your Scopay account is set up to allow a one off payment 

or several instalments throughout the year. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

K Money 
Mrs K Money Headteacher 

http://www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk/

